
FRG FSDO FAASTeam presents:

Westchester County Airport (HPN) Users - Local Runway Safety

Action Meeting



Runway incursions remain a serious concern
nationally. One important component of our
ongoing efforts to improve surface safety at HPN
involves conducting a Runway Safety Action
Team (RSAT) meeting at least once each year.
The Westchester Aviation Association is hosting
its next quarterly Air Traffic Control meeting on
Tuesday, July 9 at 7PM in the second floor
conference room of Ross East, 184 Airport Road,
White Plains, NY.  We'll be holding the annual
runway safety meeting, under the direction of
HPN Air Traffic Manager Mike Wold, which is
always interesting and sparks many questions
about ground operations at the airport.  Other
Westchester Tower controllers will attend as well.
In addition, the meeting will cover air traffic-
related news about the airport, and entertain any
air traffic questions you may have.  As is our
custom, please let Scott Dyer
(scott.dyer@verizon.net) know any questions you
may want to raise at the meeting so our ATC
partners can do any necessary preparation to
provide you with the best answers.
Light refreshments for your enjoyment as well.
Please do RSVP HERE if you plan to attend this
meeting.

Event Details

Tue, Jul 9, 2019 - 19:00 EDT

Ross Aviation East

184 Airport Rd

Hangar D3

West Harrison, NY 10604

Contact: BENJAMIN DOWD STRUCK
(917) 593-9143

Benjamin.D.Struck@faa.gov

Select #: EA1193207

FPM BENJAMIN DOWD STRUCK



Directions: The meeting will be held in the second floor
conference room.
Take a right when exiting the elevator.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


